
Leaf Pickup

Program runs from October – 1st week of December

Please place all leaves along the edge of your yard keeping away from telephone poles,
mailboxes and light poles, in no bigger than two to three foot width.

Please Keep Leaves Out Of The Roadway!

Leaves in the roadway can cause safety issues. Be advised that only leaves and grass clippings
will be allowed.

Please Do Not place wood., rocks, tree branches, flowers, etc. in the piles. Any of these can
cause serious damage to our leaf vacuum . The entire City will be covered on a weekly basis. If
your leaves are not picked up the day or say after you place them at the edge of your yard,
please be assured that we will get to them.

http://www.cityofcanalfulton-oh.gov/street-department/page/leaf-pickup

